
June 25, 2018 

6:45 p.m. 

Public Hearing FY 2018-2019 Budget  

June 19, 2018 Public Hearing was recessed until June 25, 2018 due to not having a quorum. 

 

The Town of Pink Hill held a public hearing on Monday, June 25, 2018 at 6:45 p.m. in the Town 

Hall Board Room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill 

and James Quinn, Town Attorney George Jenkins, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.  

 

Visitors present for the public hearing were Andy Bailey and Patrick Flanagan. 

 

Mayor Sykes said I would like to welcome everyone here from last time if you were here and I 

would like to recall this meeting to order.  We are now open to hear anything from the public 

about the budget.  Since there are no comments by the public do I have a motion to close the 

public hearing?  Commissioner Hill made a motion to close the FY 2018-2019 budget public 

hearing.  Commissioner Quinn seconded the motion.  Mayor Sykes said okay end of discussion.  

All in favor say “Aye” and the motion carried unanimously. 

 

 


